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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Red Balloon Foundation are delighted to be working as part of the Essex ActivAte scheme 

during the Easter Holidays to provide FREE activity clubs for children in Years 1 to 6 from 29th 

March to 1st April and 6th to 9th April, 10-2pm each day in the following locations: 

 

- Ongar Primary School (CM5 0FF) 

- Leverton Primary School, Waltham Abbey (EN9 3BE) 

- Fawbert & Barnard School, Harlow (CM17 0DA) 

 

ActivAte clubs, coordinated and funded by Active Essex, Essex County Council and the 

Department of Education, are designed for to families where: 

 

- Parents/carers require their children to attend activities so they can go to work, seek 

work or attend education/training; 

- They are eligible for free school meals or have been negatively impacted financially by 

the COVID19 pandemic; 

- The children’s emotional or physical wellbeing has been impacted by the COVID19 

pandemic and they would therefore benefit from taking part. 

 

Each day, the children will enjoy a freshly cooked hot meal from our wide variety of menu 

choices, sports, games and creative activities and families will even each receive four healthy 

meal kits to take home and make together too! Families can book in for one day, all eight or 

any combination. 

 

Registrations for week one need to be in by Friday 26th March and for week two by Wednesday 

31st March and places are going fast, so please sign up as soon as possible at 

www.rbf.org.uk/holidayclub 

 

If you have any queries, please contact holiday@rbf.org.uk or call us on 020 3086 8186 (ext. 0). 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Red Balloon Foundation 

Holiday Care Team 


